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Hello,

Alliance Behavioral Healthcare has announced the launch
of the Network of Care for Behavioral Health in Wake
County, N.C. This unique and comprehensive outreach
tool enables consumers to find services; programs;
support groups; news; online recovery tools; early
intervention information, and much more.

The Network of Care's “virtual community” brings the most
valued resources together from around the country. This
boost in information outreach makes it much easier for
consumers and families to get the assistance and
knowledge they need, when they need it.

“Alliance is pleased to have partnered with Trilogy and Wake County Government to make this 
robust and comprehensive online resource available to its citizens,” said Alliance CEO Rob 
Robinson. “It is a true reflection of our commitment to a system-of-care approach to meeting the 
diverse needs of the people we serve.”

The Network of Care was piloted in California but now is in hundreds of counties throughout the 
nation. If you have any questions or would like a more in-depth demonstration of how the 
Network of Care works, please contact me at BBronzan@trilogyir.com or (415) 458-5900. 

Thank you,

Bruce Bronzan, President
1101 Fifth Avenue, Suite 250
San Rafael, CA 94901
Office: (415) 458-5900
Fax: (415) 256-9036
Cell: (415) 225-4044
Schedule a Demo
Select a Site
See What's Inside
www.trilogyir.com
www.networkofcare.org
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